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Department of Anthropology & Sociology, 
Hut M-22, 
Campus. 

27th January, 1976 . 

The President & Executive Connnittee of A.U.C.E., 
2162 Western Parkway, 
Vancouver, B.C. 

As members who are anxious to be more aware of our Union's 
activities and of its plans for the future, we feel we must protest the 
fact that so little notice is given of general meetings. We only 
received the agenda and notice of the last meeting, held at 5 p.m., 
15th January, at 1:30 p .m. that same afternoon. Although this was 
partly due to the lateness of the mail delivery to our particular 
department, the situation would not have altered substantially if we 
had received it earlier in the day . For those with homes and families, 
and also for those who have made social arrangements for the evening, 
it is impossible to change plans so hurriedly. In addition, such 
late notice does not permit one to give any thought to, or carry out any 
research on, agenda items. 

It would be very interesting to know whether or not our 
constitution stipulates how much notice must be given for a regular 
meeting. During the strike it wa~ necessary for meetings to be called 
at very short notice, but there was nothing particularly urgent about 
this last meeting. We therefore urge that you make every effort in 
the future to give members of our Union at least two or three days' 
notice of meetings. 
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